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From: Vice Commandant, District 4

To:       Commandant, Department of Florida

Subj:    1st Quarter Report

22, 23, 24 and 25 JUNE 2017
  I attended the Department Convention in Altamonte Springs Florida.  

10 July 2017
  I attended the meeting of the Holiday Detachment 567 in New Port Richey, FL.
  The Department Commandant and the Sr. Vice Commandant were also present.
  Detachment Jr. Vice Commandant, Ken Soto was recognized as “Recruiter of the Year”

20 July 2017
  I attended the meeting of the Spring Hill Detachment 708. 
  The Department Commandant and the Sr. Vice Commandant were also present.

27 July 2017
  SSGT Ted Archebault Detachment 819 cancelled regularly scheduled meeting.

31 July 2017
  I attended the meeting of Detachment 466 in Brooksville.  
  The Department Commandant was also present.

7 August 2014
  I attended the meeting of Daniel J. Daly Detachment 1002 in Spring Hill, FL

14 August 2017
  I attended the meeting of the Holiday Detachment 567 in New Port Richey FL.

16 August 2017 
  Assistant District Vice Commandant Marc Dunne attended the meeting of the 
  PFC Samuel R. Wall Detachment 1139 in Hernando FL.



17 August 2017
 Spring Hill Detachment 708 cancelled regularly scheduled meeting.

During all attended meetings I spoke about,
1) PLM audit.
2) Pay your dues as soon as possible to avoid heavy workload on paymaster.
3) Keeping membership rosters up to date.

All Department correspondence has been forwarded to the proper personnel. 

Detachments 466, 567, 1002 and 1139 have completed the PLM audit.
I am still waiting to hear from Detachments 708 and 819.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Armstrong

District 4 Vice Commandant
Department of Florida
MARINE CORPS LEAGUE      
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